
 

 

Transforming Travel in Watford 
 
 

Q4 Highlights 

 Delivery of the new EV charging points progressing – 50% complete.  

 Bid for further EV funding successful.  

 Car club launched – bays in Sutton Road and Granville Road are in use.  

 Final designs for the Whippendell Parade improvements prepared. 

 Watford's Green Loop cycle route immersive virtual reality (VR) bike ride continues to be well 
received.  

 Cycle forum held 14/03/24 with representatives from SPOKES, Watford Cycle Hub, Beryl bikes, 
HCC.   

 

Watford’s car club launched  

Q1 Priorities 

 Agree communications strategy for the new car club. Launch Queens Road and Woodford 
Road bays.  

 Whippendell Parade improvements – engagement on final designs post elections.  

 Additional locations considered for car club expansion.  

  Green Loop implementation plan to be finalised following site visit April 2024.  

 

Cycle forum held in March with 
approximately 30 attendees. 

Road safety improvements complete 
at Water Lane junction with High 
Street. Junction rearranged to 
encourage slower vehicle speeds and 
improve visibility of cyclists.  

£592,500 grant funding used to 
install 79 new EV chargers for 
public use across Watford 


